
 

 

 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (ARNOLD LANE, BURTON ROAD, COLLIERY 
WAY (GEDLING ACCESS ROAD) AND LAMBLEY LANE, GEDLING)(40MPH SPEED LIMIT 

AND RESTRICTED ROAD) ORDER 2022 (7223) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The speed limits on Colliery Way (Gedling Access Road) have been introduced to reflect the nature and 
design of the new road. The new 30mph speed limit on Arnold Lane is to reflect the road ceasing to be an 
A road and becoming a quieter residential road. 
 


